
 
 

TOWN OF FARMINGTON  
CONSERVATION COMMISSION 

 
September 4, 2019 

 
Present were Chairman Hannon, Commissioners Isner, Simpson, Statchen, Wolf and Alternate 
Commissioners Berlandy, Tulin and Assistant Town Planner and Clerk.  The meeting was 
called to order at 8:59 p.m.   
 
New Business 
 
No New Business. 
 
Other Business 
 
Commission Vacancies 
 
Commissioner Statchen stated David Fox is being recommended to fill one of the vacancies on 
the Commission.  Mr. Fox was present to meet the Commission.  It was noted he has 39 years’ 
work experience with the DEEP.  His appointment is pending Town Council vote at their next 
meeting. 
 
Land Acquisition Committee Report 
 
The LAC met August 8, 2019 and their minutes were reviewed with the Commission.  Their 
next meeting is September 12, 2019.   
 
Planner’s Report 
 
Pequabuck River Watershed Association – Best Management Practices 
 
The next Best Management Practices Tour of the Pequabuck River Watershed is scheduled for 
Saturday, October 5, 2019.  The Registration form will be sent to the Commissioners.  Please 
return to staff if interested in attending. 
 
Minutes 
 
July 19, 2019 Meeting Minutes 
 
Upon a motion made and seconded (Wolf/Isner) it was unanimously 
 
VOTED:  To approve the July 24, 2019 Conservation Commission meeting minutes. 
 
The meeting adjourned at 9:04 p.m. 
 
SJM 


